

Sheriff **Tyler DeArmond**Christian County

Hopkinsville, KY

	☐ Yes, I want to be an Honorary Member
Payment Method Credit Card #	☐ Check ☐ MasterCard/VISA/Discover/AmericanExpress
CVV#	(from back of card) Exp. Date —

Membership Dues Amount: \$ 25.00 License plates (\$15.00/ea): \$ ______

Additional Donation: \$ ______

TOTAL CONTRIBUTION: \$ _____

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:

Ky. Sheriffs' Boys & Girls Ranch

MAIL TO: P.O. Box 57 Gilbertsville, KY 42044

If your address is incorrect, please indicate changes.

Your gift is tax deductible...

You may also donate online @ http://kentuckysheriffs.ky.gov/boysandgirlsranch/Pages/donate.aspx

--- -detach here -----



Sheriff **Tyler DeArmond**

Christian County Hopkinsville, KY



Sheriff **Tyler DeArmond**Christian County

Hopkinsville, KY

Dear Friends

I am writing to you because I know you care about the youth of our state and are concerned about the difficult circumstances facing our children. Almost every day I witness the devastating effects these situations have on innocent victims. Forty eight (48) years ago, Sheriffs in Kentucky made a commitment to the youth of our state to provide them with a place they could go for one week to build their self-esteem in a positive surrounding. They have fulfilled that commitment by sponsoring the Kentucky Sherriffs' Boys & Girls Ranch in Gilbertsville, Kentucky. But we need your help to continue to be successful.

For just 7 cents a day for the next year (\$25.00), you can become an honorary member of the Kentucky Sheriffs' Boys & Girls Ranch. The Boys & Girls Ranch provides many services to Kentucky youth throughout the camp year. Your \$25.00 donation will help us continue to provide wholesome meals, sports, recreational and educational activities, and various other programs that are designed to build confidence and self-esteem.

Your support in helping teach the children respect for themselves, others and law enforcement professionals is deeply appreciated. In working with these children, we have found that "We worry about who a child will be tomorrow but we forget that he is someone today." Please be a part of our efforts and let us hear from you today and continue making a difference one child at a time.

If you will return the form above with your check for \$25.00, you will receive by return mail, a membership card, bumper sticker and a subscription to our twice yearly publication, The Kentucky Sheriff. Most importantly, you will know that you are helping boys and girls throughout Kentucky.

Remember, "A hundred years from now, it will not matter: what my bank account was, the sort of house I lived in, or the kind of car I drove, but this world may be a different place because I was important in the life of a child."

Sincerely,

Tyler DeArmond

Sheriff of Christian County